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Wiring 
Beginning March 15, 2016, we will require that the neutral be terminated in the meter socket – 
the neutral or other conductors cannot pass through the socket without being terminated. We 
don’t intend to get involved in code compliance issues and are simply stating that our standard 
requires the neutral to be terminated in the meter socket. The designer/installer needs to use 
appropriate socket to facilitate NEC compliance. Meter sockets with isolated neutral options 
are commercially available. This applies to the generation and main meter socket. Wire nuts 
and other connectors are not accepted in meter sockets. The only permissible connector is the 
connector that can be used to tap into customer’s service entrance conductor to make the 
customer side tie-in. 


